
 
 
 
 
 

RST 09.14_02 – Customer Notice  Page 1 of 1 Produced by Document Production Team, LLWR 

Customer Notice 
 

 LLWR-CN-2015-13 LLWR Package Licencing Update 

 
 Introduction 
This notice is to inform customers of updates to LLWR IP-2 licenced package licences and licensing 
system. 
 
Packaging Web Page 
The packaging page on the customer portal of the LLWR website has been updated. It has now been 
formatted to align with the pricing list for package supply and hire and can be found at: 
http://llwrsite.com/customer-portal/packaging/ 
 
TC01 and TC03 Licence Update 
The licence for the TC01 IP-2 half height and TC03 IP-2 third height ISO containers have been extended 
by 8 months. This short extension is to allow for completion of the design modifications to the lid which 
will also introduce a new IP-2 ISO container reusable variant TC01R. 
Customers are reminded, if seeking to reuse the TC01 or TC03 IP-2 ISO containers under the restricted 
reuse scheme, to comply with the procedure in the Packing and Handling instructions. This ensures the 
container is registered for reuse and is monitored accordingly. 
 
TC03 Overlid Supply Update 
Further to customer communication LLWR-CN-2015-0006, LLWR can confirm there is now a strategic 
stock of TC03 overlid’s available for customer purchase at £1,500 per overlid exclusive of transport. 
 
TC14 and TC19 Licence Update 
The TC14 and TC19 IP-2 Drum Licences have both been extended by 3 months only. This short 
extension is to allow completion of the design review and up issue of the drum Package Design Safety 
Report, which will potentially expand the permitted contents of the TC14 drum. 
 
TC02 Licence Update 
The existing TC02 IP-2 licence (Issue 5) has been revoked and a new licence prepared and issued valid 
for 2 years to implement changes to the Package Design Safety Report which attaches the S2 (full size) 
and S3 (half size) stillages to the package design. 
 
TC06 Licence Update 
The TC06 (2968) two third height IP-2 ISO container design is currently under licencing review. LLWR 
requests information regarding forecast supply requirements, and where customers are custodians of 
loaded or unloaded TC06 IP-2 ISO containers they inform LLWR with forecasted shipment dates. This 
information is required to align the licencing programme to customer demand. 
 
General Licencing Update 
The TC01, TC03, TC14, TC19 IP-2 licence extensions and the TC02 IP-2 licence renewal have been 
updated to incorporate changes from the implementation of IAEA SSR-6 which is invoked from 01/07/15 
and supersedes IAEA TS-R-1. 
The TC12 will be updated against SSR-6 on its forthcoming design review which will be within the next 
18 months. 
 
Further Information and Questions 
If you require any further information or have any queries relating to this Customer Notice, please send 
an e-mail to: transportandlogistics@llwrsite.com or call 019467 70301 
 
 
 
 
Distribution List 

We have issued this Notice to the following people from your Company’s Contact Details Form (Reference: WSC-FOR-CON): 

 All nominated representatives 
If you need to update these details, please submit a revised Form: http://llwrsite.com/customer-portal/resources/  
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